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15th May 2024 

Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer,   
 

Information regarding Year 11 end of year plans 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the end of the academic year for our 11 students, I 
would like to send you some updated information for the next few days. 
  

• Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th June:  
If your child does not have any exams scheduled on Wednesday 12th June or Thursday 13th 
June, they are not required to come to school on these days.  

 

• Friday 14th June - those who take Geography 
If your child has a Geography exam on Friday 14th June, they will need to attend the exam in the 
morning and will be given the option to leave site once this has finished. Students that choose to 
leave will need to return to school by 1:00PM in preparation for their final Science exam.  
 

• Friday 14th June - those who do not take Geography 
If your child does not have a Geography exam on Friday 14th June, they will be required to 
attend school at 1:00PM in preparation for the final Science exam, which will commence at 1:15 
PM. The students are to enter via the side gate (their normal entrance)  
 

• End of Year Celebration:  
There will be an end-of-year celebration held on Friday 14th June between 3:00 PM and 3:30 PM. 
All students are encouraged to participate in this event to mark the conclusion of the school 
year.  
 

• Uniform Donation:  
If your child has any uniform items that are no longer needed, we kindly ask that you consider 
donating them. Please have your child bring the uniform items to school on Friday 14th June.  

 
We appreciate your cooperation and support in ensuring a smooth and successful end to the 
academic year. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
  
Thank you and best regards,  
  
Tom McGuinness  
 Assistant Principal  
Culture & Ethos KS4  
  


